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Problem Overview
A Visitor Management Host User Should Not be Linked with Directory Accounts Associated with
Different Cardholders (DE1094)

Detailed Description
Directory accounts associated with different cardholders should not be linked to the same user. This
will prevent that user from accessing Visitor Management Host.

Applies To
OnGuard 2009 (6.3.249) or later

Additional Information
None


